
Education & Outreach Sub-Committee 

Meeting Report 

Date of Meeting – Wednesday, May 27th, 2015 

Attending – Susan Ratz, Mary Ann Hodge, Christina Baranik 

At this initial meeting members discussed various issues as follows. 

 Environmental pet peeves. 

 Communicating environmental tips / solutions to citizens including various efforts we are aware 

of.   

 London Environmental Network – what knowledge/involvement we had of this group and their 

efforts. 

 An annual ACE event – perhaps combining this with an event that already exists such as Clean & 

Green. 

 Opportunities to get the word out about ACE – perhaps do outreach at other environmentally 

focused events. 

 It was determined that Susan will be the chair for the sub-committee. 

Actions to be taken… 

 Susan to investigate who leads communication regarding environmental issues and set up a 

meeting with them. 

 Christina to get further information regarding London Environmental Network. 


